
TELEPHONE: 225-1099 

2600 South Michigan Boulevard, Suite 303, Chicago, Illinois 60616 

September 29, 1970 

Reverend Charles Koen 
Executive Director 
United Front of Cairo 
414 - 14th Street 
Cairo* Illincis 62914 

Dear Reverend K n: 

Have you been rec iv-ing copies of my correspondence? If .so, 

I would appr ciate hearing from you. \ 

Sincerely, 

Leoni as lI. Berry ~ d. ll • 

LUB:db 


